
Remarks for Reorganizational Meeting 2018: 

 

First I want to say thank you to Councilwoman Butler and Councilman 

Miller for doing a great job serving the residents of Princeton.  Job  

well done. Second, I want to Welcome Councilwoman Fraga and Councilman 

Cohen to the Council.  I know they will add insight, wisdom, expertise and a 

caring spirit to this wonderful council.  I am  please to have the pleasure of 

working  

with Mayor Lempert.  Our  Mayor is one of the most caring, responsible, efficient 

and productive  civil servant I have ever met.  Our Council President  

Councilwoman Crumiller has really stepped up to the plate and has supported this 

council in such a positive way.  Councilwoman Crumiller is one that never says  

“no.”  If there is any way something can be completed Councilwoman Crumiller  

will find a way.  She is very detailed and cares very much for our community. 

Councilwoman Howard is not only a very public health advocate she brings 

expertise in many areas including “law.”   Councilwoman Howard has strong  

feelings in regard to “ everybody being treated fairly and with respect.”  She is  

truly an example of a team player.  Speaking about team players, Councilman  

Quinn has bought so much energy and the thinking outside the box.  Councilman  

Quinn is someone that you want on your team. He is hardworking and cares  

deeply for the residents of Princeton.  

 



I would be remised if I did not thank our Staff.  Administrator Marc Dashield and  

every employee that makes our job easy.  I want to say that my motto for this  

year is “ Lets do It!”   When we think about the weather and the many millions of 

dollars in municipal equipment that is being damaged because of no cold storage 

facility. I want to say Let’s begin building that facility!  Let’s do it. 

When I think about the many lives that have been effected by legal and illegal  

drug use. I want to say to Corner House under the leadership of Mr. Gary  

DeBlasio and the Princeton Alcohol and Drug Alliance to continue to educate and  

teach our youth to be leaders and not  followers.  Keep on doing it!  When I see  

our residents in the community looking  for Affordable Housing I want to say to  

Maureen Fullaway of Princeton Affordable  Housing,  Ed Truscelli of Princeton  

Community Village and Scott Parsons of  Princeton Housing Auth. Keep on doing  

it!!  Continue to provide affordable housing. 

With the fire that has occurred   at Griggs Farm many more people are looking for  

housing.  When I see the Princeton Police Dept. under the direction of Chief Nick 

Sutter go out of there way to communicate, to listen and help our residents one 

person at a time.  I want to say Keep on doing it.   

We are so lucky to live in Princeton.  I have been so lucky to have been given the  

opportunity to represent this community.  I am looking forward to 2018 and  

the many new challenges that we will face us as a council and as a team. 

Thank you , 

Councilman Lance Liverman 


